
 

 
Athens 11 September 2013 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues and friends, 
 
 
After 21 years as secretary and receptionist at the Danish Institute at Athens 
Mrs Hanna Lassen has decided to retire from her position. The Institute is 
hosting a reception  
 
 
Friday 27 September at 7 p.m. at the Institute, Herefondos 14A, in 
Plaka, Athens. 
 
 
We very much hope that Hanna’s friends and colleagues will turn up and 
help us to thank her for all she has done for the Institute and wish her a 
long and happy otium. 
 
 
Rune Frederiksen, director 

 
 
 
N.B. Hanna urgently requests for attendees not to bring presents and instead encourages 
contributions to the organisation the Ark of the World (www.kivotostoukosmou.org), 
which runs several health and education programs for children who have been experiencing 
abandonment, racism and social exclusion. The Ark is providing a point of care, support 
and hope for families by e.g. preventing the institutionalization of the children. 
Enveloped contributions will be collected in a box and the content forwarded to the organization. 
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